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From: Nicole Villanueva <nicolev1982@yahco.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 9:27 AM

To: Jennifer Gomez

Subject: Permit No. 2024-29.

You don't often get email from nicolev1982@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

| am writing my concerns for jack in the box on loverslane in Visalia ca.l live across the street from jackin
the box my address is 2915 E Laurel Ave, Visalia CA 93292.1 don’t approve of a 24 hour the agreement
when built was not 24 hours and | feel like it will create gang activity young kids hang out so it would be
loud and disturbing our sleep and pease.so | disapprove of a 24 hour thanks for listening to my
concerns.Thanks Nicole Villanueva.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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Josh Dan
From: B. H. <whuott2013@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 1:01 PM
To: Josh Dan -
Cc: B. “Clean is Less Mean" H.
Subject: Jack in the box issue on agenda, citizen inquiry

What's your take on the appeal?
Needs to be 24 hours imo ..support the appeal
This business owner is helping our economy and giving folks at the bottom rungs of the work ladder

...jobs!!
B.

No way is this an attractive nuisance
Instead just the reverse....these far away areas way out on Lovers Lane are subject to regular vandalism
and other crimes ...having staff their 24 hours is eyes and ears in the neighborhood 23/7/365 almostto a

degree like unpaid security...

Allup and down Ben Maddox ....overnight breakins were the thing probably still is
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Josh Dan
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From: Colleen Moreno
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 2:19 PM
To: Josh Dan
Subject: Jack in the Box - Tulare & Lovers Lane - Against
Hey Josh,

We received a phone call on the hotline regarding the Jack in the Box hours at the location above. The
homeowner at 2947 E Meadow Ave called in as he is unable to attend the meeting due to a back injury and
does not have access to a computer to submit his comment but received the mailer notification with the hotline
number.

He is against the request for the Jack in the Box as he feels the increase of hours will result in more homeless
in the neighborhood, which is very close to the residential homes, as well as an increase in late night parking
lot activity, such as racing, speeding, etc. as that is currently happening at the gas stations at the corner of
Lovers Lane and Noble and with the increase of hours, could potentially make this location a nuisance to the
neighborhood.

Contact: Robert Ayers — 559-732-6849

Thanks,

(o ) e i)

- ASSISTANT PLANNER
& is,éwl City of Visalia - Community Development
: 559-713-403]
COLLEEN.MORENOeVISALIA.CITY

”Ms«’w A Eten Yoy v Oy




